
Department of Health Care Services 
M E M O R A N D U M  

 
DATE:  Friday, October 8, 2021  

 
 
SUBJECT: Managed Care Plan County Model Change Update  
 
PURPOSE: To provide an update on the status of the Managed Care Plan County Model 
Change Letter of Intent submissions    
 
SUMMARY: 
 
The following counties received a Conditional Approval from DHCS to move forward with their 
request to change the Managed Care Plan Model type that currently operates in the County. A 
conditional approval allows the county and Managed Care Plan to move on to the next steps in 
the Managed Care Plan County Model Change process. The next steps require the County to 
submit to the DHCS an approved County Ordinance by October 10, 2021 indicating the change 
In addition, by December 3, 2021, Plans are required to submit their Network Contracting 
Strategy which will be considered part of the Plan Operational Readiness assessment.   
 
CONDITIONAL APPROVALS: 
 
Single Plan Counties  
 
Alameda County:   Single Plan with Alameda Alliance  
Contra Costa County:  Single Plan with Contra Costa Health Plan  
Imperial County:   Single Plan with California Health and Wellness  
 
COHS with Central California Alliance for Health 
  
Mariposa County and San Benito Counties   
 
COHS with Partnership Health Plan 
  
Butte, Colusa, Glenn, Nevada, Placer, Plumas, Sierra, Sutter, Tehama, and Yuba Counties  
 
Two-Plan with Health Plan of San Joaquin 
  
Alpine and El Dorado Counties 

https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/services/Documents/MMCD/County-Managed-Care-Transition-Network-Strategy.pdf
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/services/Documents/MMCD/County-Managed-Care-Transition-Network-Strategy.pdf
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